
Distance Learning Student Expectations

During our Google meets, students are expected 
to be SAFE, RESPECTFUL AND RESPONSIBLE!



Distance Learning Student Expectations

● Students should not share their login information, meeting links, 
or passwords with others.

● School and classroom rules apply to our virtual sessions. 
● Students who use inappropriate language, share inappropriate 

images, or in any way behave inappropriately on a video 
conference will be subject to appropriate discipline.

● To the extent possible, parents should allow the student to 
work with the instructor or provider in a quiet, private space. 
However, to the extent a student requires adult support to 
participate in virtual instruction/services, a parent or guardian 
may be specifically asked by the instructor or service provider 
to provide such support.


